SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Just as this Notice of Annual Meeting was being prepared,
word was received from Mr. Jack Wright, in charge of the State
University's Community Development Program, that he will be able
to attend our meeting and speak of the work of his department as
it relates to the aims and objects of the Society. Mr. Wright's
department is doing a great work, it has gone into some 30 cities
and towns of Washington to direct a great "face-lifting" program.
In this program there has always been a project having to do with
the history of the commuaity.

If our Society knows more of the work Mr. Wright's depart-
ment is doing and as he knows more of what we are trying to do in
the preservation of Washington history, we both gain. M?. Wright
is a very dynamic speaker; he has a message of particulé} import-—
ance to the Society; we are very fortunate that his schedule will

permit his being with us on April 7th. Don't miss him.
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